
Expression of Interest from Olivier MJ Crépin-Leblond 

 

I have been involved with the At-Large Community since 2008. I initially was Secretariat for EURALO 

in 2010. I also spent one year on the 2010 ICANN Nominating Committee. I then became ALAC Chair 

from 2010 to 2014, one year as ALAC Vice Chair 2014-2015 and now EURALO Chair since AGM 2015. 

I was ALAC Chair when the BMSPC and BCEC were created and have served on the BMSPC in its two 

previous instances. My interest in the BMSPC is to make sure that the process to select a Board 

member is both robust and clear to understand. There is always room for improvement. 

I have no conflict of interest whatsoever preventing me from sitting on the BMSPC. 

Full details of my background are available on: http://www.gih.com/ocl.html 


